
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 

                                  Armed Robberies 

                     17th District (Albany Park) 
 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice of two recent Armed Robberies that have occurred within the 
boundaries of the 17th District (Albany Park). In both incidents, the victims were 
standing at CTA Bus Stops when they were robbed. In one incident, the offenders 
displayed a handgun and took the victim's wallet. In the other incident, the offender 
placed an object against the victim's back and took his wallet. 
 
Incident Times and Locations: 

• 3800 Block of West Lawrence Avenue on April 25, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. 

• 4100 Block of West Irving Park Avenue on April 26, 2017 at 9:30 p.m. 
 
About the Offenders: 

• Male Black, 24-40 years-old, 5'09 to 6'00, 140-150 pounds 

• Male Hispanic, 25 years-old, 6'00  
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• If there are suspicious people in the rear of your residence, do not park your 
vehicle. Drive to a safe place nearby and call 911. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 
 

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
JA-241445, JA-240923 
Reference: P17-N-107 
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